
 

 
 
 

October 2nd, 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

The following reflects yesterday’s School Board decision regarding dates for a staggered return to school 

for those students who selected the option to return to campus for eLearning. Students who are 

continuing to engage in eLearning from home, please note the change to the school day’s start and end 

times beginning October 9th.  

 

October 8th:  Planning day 
October 9th:  School hours revert to 9:30 AM - 4:00 PM for everyone AND 
                         Students in our SVE classes return to campus 
October 12th: Early Release Day 
October 13th: 6th grade students return to campus (please note there is no    
supervision prior to 8:40 AM) 
October 14th: Early Release Day 
October 15th: 7th and 8th grade students return to campus (please note there is no 
supervision prior to 8:40 AM) 
October 16th: Early Release Day 
October 19th: Planning day 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming our students who opted for on-campus eLearning! Please 
remember to bring the following supplies every day: 
 

• Laptop  

• Charger 

• Headphones 

• Any other school supplies you have already been using for your classes (i.e. spiral notebooks, 
folders, etc.) 

 
In addition to adhering to CDC guidelines, face coverings are mandatory for all persons on campus. 
Students are expected to comply with the rules and regulations put into place for a safe return to 
campus. 
 
We look forward to a smooth transition to Phase 2! Thank you in advance for contributing to a 
successful reopening. See you soon, Jaguars! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ian Murray 

Ian Murray, Principal 
Indian Ridge Middle School 
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